
Tighter Measures on Safe Distancing 

Stay in Your Dormitory  

• Make use of the facilities within your dormitory 
• Minimise the time spent outside 
• Return to your dormitory as soon as you complete your errands  

• Do not gather in public spaces such as little India 
• Do not visit crowded places 
• Gatherings must not exceed 10 persons 

 

Minimise Physical Contact 

COVID-19 

MOM will revoke the work passes of workers who do 

not cooperate. 

• Avoid sharing food 
• Avoid shaking hands and standing close to one another 

ADVISORY 

(Updated 26 Mar 2020) 

We urge you to work together with us in overcoming COVID-19. 

Keep yourself updated with MOM’s resources on COVID-19 here:  

Avoid Large Gatherings and Crowded Places 

The Singapore Government has announced tighter safe distancing measures to         
minimise the spread of COVID-19. During this period, the Ministry of Manpower strongly 
advises workers to stay in your dormitory on your rest days.  


